
 

Wednesday 12th December 

The Hayes, Lake Hayes Estate 

5:30pm – 8pm 

 

The Central Otago RMLA, NZPI and NZILA 

warmly invite you to celebrate 2018 at our 

combined Christmas function. 

Finger food and bar tab provided thanks to our 

generous sponsors. 

 

Please register your attendance for catering 

purposes via the RMLA website.  

See you there! 

If you would be interested in catching a free  

return taxi van from either Cromwell or Wanaka,  

please email natalie@me.co.nz  

(numbers dependent) 

 

Click here to 

register 

before the 7th 

December. 
Thanks to our event sponsors: 
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